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This week we have started to focus on our new book called ‘Lost and Found’ as part of our topic ‘Journeys and Holidays’. Please ask your child about the book so they can share their learning with you. We are looking forward to visiting Manchester Airport next Wednesday (Nursery) and Thursday (Reception). We are hoping to see lots of airplanes, learn about the different parts of a plane and find out about all the different jobs at the airport. We will upload pictures of our trip so remember to check our EYFS page on the school website and look at our blog for updates. We welcome your questions, suggestions or positive feedback. A reminder to please make sure your child has a hat or sun cream in school and sun cream is applied before coming to school in the morning. The children must be able to apply their sun cream themselves. Water is available all day. As the weather is hot and children are not wearing their jumpers please could you make sure that if you end up with a jumper which is not your child’s it is brought back into school. The children all enjoyed their transition into their new classes and are looking forward to moving up in September. Thank you for your continued support.  
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TOPIC – ‘Journeys and Holidays’
· We have an EYFS parent email for if you have any questions. Please feel free to email these questions to EYFSparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and I will get back to you ASAP.
· Our Chair of Governors is Eddie Roberts and he is available to contact by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
· Feedback from EYFS parents is always very positive. If you would like to share this with OFSTED inspectors please find the parent view link on our school website.
· EYFS Trip to Manchester Airport Wednesday 28th June (Nursery) and Thursday 29th June (Reception).
· Parent Review Evenings   
Reception and Nursery 3.45pm-6.05pm on Wednesday 5th July
                               3.45pm-6.25pm on Thursday 6th July
Please ensure you have booked the parental reviews with the correct teacher.



Child Voice
Kendyl: “I loved Year 1, I did some maths”
Noah: “Can we go back to Year 1 again?”
Arthur: “I like my new teachers, they’re really nice”
Rhayne: “We went on the big yard!”




Ideas to help at Home
Reception – Looking at the school web-site and commenting on one of the web-site blogs.  
Phonics Group 1 spellings Phase 3 week 6 
Phonics Group 2 spellings Phase 3 week 4 (repeat)
Phonics Group 3 spellings Phase 2 week 13
Phonics Group 4 spellings Phase 2 week 8
Number of the week: 20
General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat, wellies and a sunhat (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you
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